Message from the Governor General on the
occasion of the 100™ anniversary of the Toronto
Regional Real Estate Board

The success of an organization is not only measured
by its membership and accomplishments, but also by
its leadership, its commitment to excellence and its
ability to inspire others to follow its example and
espouse its values.

Since its founding in 1920, the Toronto Regional Real
Estate Board has taken a leading role in providing
input to all three levels of government on important
decisions for homeowners, tenants, landlords,
businesses and investors. In addition, the Board holds
its members to the highest standards, ensuring the
best service possible to clients throughout the Greater
Toronto Area as they handle one of the biggest
transactions of their lives.

To all those who have contributed to the success of
the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board, past and
present: take pride in what you have built together and
what you continue to build for the future.

Congratulations to all of you on this impressive

centennial milestone! (
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